
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Welcome to our Annual General Meeting! I must say it's a joy to see so 

many familiar faces in one room - and a hint of panic on realizing I 

might have to remember all your names. 

First, let's give a round of applause to the refreshments team. I'm not 

saying the real reason you came was for the snacks, but the cookies might 

just be the MVPs of the evening. 

Now, let's dive into a quick review of our year. We managed to increase 

our profitability, reduce our expenses, and kept our coffee machines 

running smoothly--thank you, maintenance team!  

We've had our share of challenges, like that unexpected April snowstorm 

that froze half our computers and Jim's parking spot. Still, we 

persevered and upgraded our systems. Next year, our theme will be "stable 

Wi-Fi for all." 

In terms of growth, our team has expanded, and I'm delighted to introduce 

you to our newest member, Bob. Bob is still figuring out where the coffee 

maker is, which keeps him blissfully unaware of how old ours truly is. 

Looking forward, we have exciting projects on the horizon and plenty of 

opportunities to continue thriving--or at the very least, finding new and 

creative ways to avoid the dreaded Friday afternoon meetings. 

So let's raise a (metaphorical) glass to another fantastic year ahead, 

filled with prosperity, great teamwork, and hopefully, the correct 

thermostat settings. 

Thank you for being here, and let's procrastinate--I mean, collaborate--

together! 

Cheers! 


